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March 2, 2022 
 

Law Enforcement Investigates Barricaded Male Subject With a Firearm 
 

At approximately 4:57 AM this morning, the Boone County Communications Center received a phone 
call from a concerned citizen stating that there was a male subject with a firearm walking in the area 
of Lakeview Dr and Karen Dr in Zionsville, IN. It was also reported by the concerned citizen that the 
male subject pointed the firearm at them prior to law enforcements arrival. Once law enforcement 
arrived on scene, the male subject retreated into a nearby family members residence. At this time, the 
male subject is the only person within the residence and law enforcement has established a perimeter 
around the residence to contain the male subject in one location. 
 
This is an active scene/investigation. We will give updates when appropriate, when more information 
becomes available. Next update will be at approximately 9 AM. 
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